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Messages from Staff: 
EdShed Champions This Week: 

 
 

 

 

 

House Points 

 

 

 

 

Parent Council 

We had a meeting last week and the feedback from parents was so positive. 

The MPA team would like to thank you for your continued support, it means so much. 
Red Nose Day 

We hope you all enjoyed the photos which were shared with you on Wednesday.  We raised £225.75. 

Thank you for your generous donations. 

Fabulous Finishes  (This is how we showcase our learning from our themes). 
Small Blues 

Small Blues used what they have learnt this term to design and create vehicles. This included a bus with an 

ejector slide for quick emergency exits and a car with rocket boosters so it would go really fast. We were 

really impressed with the designs. 
Holly Blues 

To end our theme - Muck, Mess and Mixtures, Holly Blues created a piece of artwork that celebrated      

different aspects of their learning this term. They designed a picture of a town, taking inspiration from the 

story they have been learning about in English called Mixed. They identified human and physical features 

of the town, they used different art forms including painting, collage, and sketching. They used primary  

colours to create their own colour pallet. They displayed their families in the picture and discussed the    

importance of family and relationships. The children really enjoyed their Fabulous Finish, it was mucky, 

messy, and mixed! Holly Blues then shared their artwork with members of Small Blues and taught them 

about what they had learnt this term.  

Adonis Blues - see Moment of the Week. 
Silver Studded Blues 

Silver Studded Blues have created news bulletins about different areas of their theme. They wrote the 

script, performed the news and then edited their videos. These will be available for you to see via the  

website. 
House Challenges 

This week, the children have enjoyed taking part in two house challenges - class caterpillar races and an 

Easter egg hunt for gold eggs! Extra house points were awarded to children in these events and the       

winners of this term's House Cup will be revealed to pupils in assembly this afternoon. 
School Photos 

The school photographer will be in school on Tuesday 13 April taking individual photos of the children. 

Class photos will be available in June. 
HAPPY EASTER 

The MPA team would like to wish you all a very Happy Easter. Make sure you relax and enjoy some family 

time. We look forward to seeing you all on Monday 12 April. 

House Andromeda Orion Pegasus Phoenix 

Points 1183 1258 1250 1183 

 Spelling Maths 

Year Group Champion Year 4 Year 5 

Individual Champion Mia-Rose (Year 4) Verity (Year 5) 

Moment of the Week 

Adonis Blues have created a pop-up book 

based on our theme, Blue Abyss. We planned 

which pages we would write about, trialled 

different mechanisms and then went on to  

create our very own Blue Abyss pop-up books. 

What a way to celebrate our learning. 

 

w/c 12 April 
Curriculum Overviews 

and Home Learning 

Shared with Parents. 

 

All clubs start this week. 

 
Tuesday  

School Photos 

Holly Blues Stunning Start 
Wednesday  

Year 3/4 @ ITFC Girls 

Football Tournament 

Small Blues Stunning Start 

Silver Studded Blues  

Stunning Start 

 

Upcoming 

Dates 

Summer term dates to 

be shared w/c 12 April 


